Dear Editor,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Concerning our paper titled “Efficacy and safety of endoscopic papillary balloon dilation for the removal of bile duct stones: data from a “real-life” multicenter study on Dilation-Assisted Stone Extraction (DASE)”, on behalf of all authors I declare that the manuscript is not supported by foundations or grant.
Best regards

Dott. Roberto Di Mitri, MD



g e i €y fyf gty dt e ¢
e et ot s Db At e
B R b e B e

B



